
EL TORO WATER DISTRICT 
ALISO CREEK SEWER LIFT STATION 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENTS AVAILABLE 
FOR 30-DAY PUBLIC REVIEW
El Toro Water District (ETWD) is planning an improvement project at 
the Aliso Creek Sewer Lift Station, located at 24091 Avenida Sevilla, 
Laguna Woods. This vital infrastructure supports a significant 
portion of ETWD’s sewer flows. The project includes the demolition 
of the existing lift station and the construction of a new one to enhance 
performance and meet sewer demands.

Design is currently underway, and implementation of the project 
will be scheduled in the future. Affected customers will be notified 
before construction begins. This notice is to inform the community 
of the upcoming project and that initial environmental studies are 
available for public review for 30 days from March 7, 2025,  
through April 7, 2025.

REVIEW THE DOCUMENTS ONLINE
Visit www.etwd.com/aliso-creek-lift-station-project to access the 
environmental documents.

SUBMIT WRITTEN 
COMMENTS 

BY APRIL 7, 2025

Comments must be submitted 
by 5:00 p.m. on April 7, 2025,  

via mail or email:

MAIL TO:
El Toro Water District 

Attn: Hannah Ford, 
Director of Engineering 

24251 Los Alisos Blvd. 
Lake Forest, CA 92630

EMAIL TO:
hford@etwd.com

For questions, please contact 
ETWD at (949) 837-0660.


